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Ceiling painted, floor insulation underway

The ceiling panels have all been painted, and
the insulation for the floor is being fitted.

Other News.....Other News.....
Top-soil anyone?

By popular demand, this offer has been
extended for a further two weeks. The best of
the top soil is going fast, so get yours soon or

miss out on this once in a lifetime opportunity!
We can’t offer delivery, but just give us a call

to arrange collection.  

Phil and Leslie pretending to know what they’re doing

Giant insulation blocks delivered..............and fitting underway



As promised - these are the details of the first Repair Cafe event being
organised by Richmondshire Climate Action Partnership.

It’s this Sunday!!! - so take your broken stuff and get it fixed by experts!

Once the Leyburn Shed is open, we hope to be able to offer
similar events, and to work with RCAP on expanding this

great repair and repurpose service. 



This exhibition includes some great examples of the types of
crafting we could provide in the Leyburn Shed. So please go

along and see if something inspires you to take up a new Talent! 

Ours is a ‘Community Shed’ so many of the activities we offer
will be decided by popular demand. Let us know what you’d

like to do with the space, and we’ll see what we can do.



For further information about the
 Community Shed, please contact

 Leyburn Arts and Community Centre on
01969 624510 or email

admin@leyburnartscentre.com

Stuff..........  Stuff..........  

Toilet roll holder (new), large toolbox, wifi range extender (new),
Logitech PC speakers, steam wallpaper stripper, Nikon L120 bridge

camera, British Thornton drawing board, digital photo frame,
bakelite clock, Samsung TV remote, wooden artists manikin. 

 

These items are offered in exchange for a reasonable donation to
support the Community Shed. All have been checked and are in
working order - but you know where we are if you have a problem!  


